
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Jenni Wida, Deputy Administrator-City Clerk 

SUBJECT: Acknowledgement for Application for Temp On-Sale Liquor License – St. 
Francis Lions Club 

DATE: April 21, 2025 
  

OVERVIEW: 

The St. Francis Lions Club has applied for a Temporary On-Sale Liquor License. This 
application must be approved by City Council and then staff will submit to the Alcohol and 
Gambling Enforcement Division. The license is for the community event Pioneer Days and in 
the past City Council has waived the fee as this is a community event. 

. 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

A motion would be in order to acknowledge the Application for a One to Four Day Temporary 
On-Sale Liquor License and waive the $25.00 license fee. 

 

 

Attachments: 

 License application 

 

 


